MEMORANDUNM FOR: Robert Licciardo
Reactor Engineer
Plant Systems Branch
Division of Engineering and
Systems Technology

FROM: Frank J. Miraglia, Associate Director
for Inspection and Technica)l Assessment
SUBJECT: DIFFERING PROFESSIONAL VIEW (DPV) CONCERNING CONTAINMENT

ISOLATION VALVES AT ZION

The Standing Review Pane) of Frank Miraglia, Charles E. Rossi and Frank Congel
reviewed the materia) submitted to Dr, Murley on the subject matter. The Pane!l
met with you on Friday, June 16, 1989 to further discuss your views., At thet
meeting the Panel requested that you more clearly state your concern regarding
the time to fue) failure used in LOCA snalyses. The Panel also requested that
you a1so clarify the mechanisms for transport1nY fission products from the
primary to containment used in your anslyses. In addition, the Panel

requested that you provide your view as to the safety significance of
proceeding with the proposed Zion amendment and the safety significance of
your concern regarding LOCA analyses.

Please let me knuw when you will provide the requested information. As we
have indicated to you previously it is our intent to comply with the
milestones in NRC Manua) Chapter 4125 and NRR Office Letter 300.

Origioal signed by
Pramk §, Biregiis

Frank J. Nirailia. Associate Director
for Inspection and Technical Assessment

cc: J. Sniezek
J. Larkins
C. E. Rossi
F. Congel
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